o
Legal Notice
TREE REMOVAL HEARING
In Accordance with Massachusetts General Laws Chapter 87 section
3; Public Shade Trees, The Department of Public Works will hold a public
hearing at 7:00 PM on January 30, 2019 in Dedham Town Hall in regards
to the tree removal of a crabapple tree at 72 Riverside Drive and 2 Norway

Maple Trees located at 219 Lowder Street.
Please contact Joseph Flanagan at 781-751-9350 with any questions.

Joseph M. Flanagan, Director of Public Works, Town of Dedham
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